Timothy Stumpf

Please do not pass this! We should not be following California's radical mandates, but pursue our
own beneficial versions that make sense for Washington families and businesses. This will only
increase the cost of living for Washington families and force more businesses to move out of state.
Washington families can't keep absorbing higher costs without beneficial results.

Stop the madness!



